Driving from home to the State house, I've noticed in Dublin and other suburban communities that signs
for gas stations and fast food stores can’t be seen. The community doesn’t allow signs to be over very
low heights. That’s not done for safety. The big signs are ugly! Many of the legislatures promoting wind
energy live in gates or heavily zoned communities.

Why would anyone think it's ok to force my community to live with 660 foot structures surrounding our
homes.

Please support “The Reineke referendum” as presenied in HB401 and $B234. Let the local folks have a
voice,

Thank you for your consideration.
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